
ACOFP is accepting formal gown
donations for the cinderella project

February 13th- February 28th outside of student services
one dress= one touch hour 



"The mission of The Cinderella Project is to support local
high school girls with resources that may not exist to them

otherwise and to instill confidence, self-esteem, and the
importance of community service"





